
Welcoming Our new Headmistress Sr. Sumita 

A programme was held on 24
th
 June 2024, in the primary 

section to welcome our new headmistress Sr. Sumita. A short 

prayer service was conducted for Sr. Sumita by the teachers of 

std IV. Our dear tr. Jacinta introduced Sr. Sumita and spoke 

about a few qualities that she possesses. The teachers along 

with the children were very happy to know and to meet our 

new headmistress. 

 



 


